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          Tuesday 6th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a school we value equality and diversity. With this in mind, we would like to take the opportunity to 
celebrate Chinese New Year. This will be a valuable learning experience for your child. Not only will they 
learn about Chinese New Year, but they will also study the culture of China. 
 
As subject leaders, we have arranged for the whole school to celebrate the event in the week of Monday 
12th February. During this week, the children will engage in exciting stories and complete artwork which 
will also show a progression of their art skills.   
 
On Wednesday 14th, there will be a demonstration of Chinese lion dancing! During this celebration, your 
child will feed the dragon a lucky red envelope. We ask that you send your child to school with silver coins 
that will be placed inside their envelope and given as a symbol of good luck and prosperity. These 
donations will be donated to the dancers’ chosen charity.  
 
We know that this will be a fun and exciting learning experience for your child and we look forward to 
seeing their work at the end of the week. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Gibbons (Art Lead), Mrs. Witt and Mrs. James (RE Leads) 
 


